
  Children’s Services 
Sports Development Unit

Turner Road Centre
Turner Road

Norwich
 NR2 4HB
 
 Tel: 01603 723697
Your Ref: Fax: 01603 760448
  
Our Ref:    MR/vg Please ask for:  Martin Radmore
  
Date: 20 September  2006 Email: martin.radmore@norfolk.gov.uk 
 
 
Dear Headteacher 
 
Re: County U-15 and U-16 Cup Competitions 
 
We have been contacted by the organisers of this event and asked to help ensure 
that all Secondary schools in Norfolk are aware of the arrangements for how details 
of these competitions are available. As last year the organisers are using a web-
based approach but they are anxious to ensure that all schools know this. We have 
agreed to circulate this information to you to facilitate this process. 
 
The web-link for these events is: 
 
www.kingedward.norfolk.sch.uk
 
The link once on the site is under sports college  
 
All enquiries about the Cup competitions need to be addressed to Paul Tebay at King 
Edward VII High School who will be able to answer any questions you have. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
Martin Radmore 
Head of PE, Sport and Physical Development 

mailto:martin.radmore@norfolk.gov.uk
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